Dear City of San Diego Redistricting Commissioners:

My name is Catherine Paolillo, and I have lived and worked in the City of San Diego for the past 6 years.

I am in strong support of the approved Redistricting Commission Map as shown in this link: Map Approved by the Redistricting Commission on 10-29-2021.

I ask that you please kindly consider, 1) keeping Convoy and part of Kearny Mesa in D6, 2) keeping UCSD in D1, 3) keeping Park Village, Rancho Penasquitos and Torrey Highland in D6, 4) keeping Mira Mesa, Sorrento Valley and Miramar together in D6

In order to solidify an Asian Empowerment district in District 6, I respectfully request that the Commission consider keeping the API as close to 40% or higher as possible.

Thank you all for volunteering your time for this very important process.

Sincerely, Catherine Paolillo